Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Corporate IT Directors 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information. 

You asked:

Can you provide all the details of your:
•
Corporate IT Directors/Heads of IT
Answer: 
Carl Skidmore – Head of IT
Information Services

Bosworth House

9-15 Princess Road West

Leicester  

LE1  6TH


•
Where can I find details of your IT Strategy for the next 5 years

The IT Strategy is currently under review.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.  We have a historic IT Strategy document to 2017 which no longer accurately reflects our strategic intent.    

 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

